
Subject: Tanzania DHS 2015-2016 Ethical Approval
Posted by Fredrik on Sat, 08 Apr 2017 12:00:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear DHS forum,

unfortunately I can't find any information regarding ethical consideration stated in the final report
for the Tanzania DHS 2015-2016 except the informed consent for blood collection from children
under five years old. I have tried e-mailing NIMR which is the official authority for approving
research in Tanzania but their e-mails appear to be broken. 

Does anyone have information regarding the ethical approval and considerations of the
2015-2016 DHS in Tanzania? 

Kind regards,
Fredrik
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